
ไ Invitation:
 Annual Gathering of Sri Lankans Returning from Korea (E9) in 2025

“Welcoming You Back - A New Chapter Begins”

We are pleased to invite all Sri Lankan workers who have successfully completed their employment
period in South Korea under the EPS to the annual gathering organized by the EPS Center of
Human Resources Development Service of Korea and the Sri Lanka Bureau of Foreign
Employment (SLBFE).

This event is a wonderful opportunity to reconnect, reflect on your valuable experiences, and take
the next step towards building a meaningful future back in Sri Lanka.

ฦ Date: Tuesday, 27th June 2025
ຣ Time: From 9:00 AM onwards
ฮ Venue: Auditorium – Sri Lanka Bureau of Foreign Employment
No. 234, Denzil Kobbekaduwa Mawatha, Battaramulla

๪ Key Details:

· Registration is mandatory as seating is limited. Reservations will be accepted on a first-come,
first-served basis.

· Please provide your Foreign Registration Number (Korean ID) and Passport Number when
registering.

· Registration Period: 29th May to 18th June 2025
(Weekdays only | 9:00 AM ~ 4:00 PM)

· ฿ Registration Hotline: 011 288 6945

ೆ Why You Should Join:

· Reconnect with fellow returnees and share your experiences.
· Learn about opportunities and resources available to support your reintegration.
· Get inspired to explore entrepreneurship and invest in your future here in Sri Lanka.
· Celebrate your journey and achievements abroad.

Let us come together not just to look back with pride, but to look forward with purpose. This is
more than a reunion – it’s the beginning of a new success story.

We look forward to welcoming you!

Organized by:
ჿჾ Sri Lanka Bureau of Foreign Employment ჾᄅ Human Resources Development Service of Korea

( 0112886945 Human Resources Development Service of Korea, EPS Center in Sri Lanka

Free
Participation


